
From: Bob Haring-Smith  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 5:18 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Comment on docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

To whom it may concern:  

     As a residential electricity ratepayer in New Hampshire, I strongly endorse the 
settlement agreement on Docket 22-060 regarding net energy metering and urge the PUC 
to approve it. Encouraging the installation of solar arrays benefits all electricity consumers 
by making our grid more resilient, reducing the long-term costs of electricity, and mitigating 
climate change. A predictable net metering rate facilitates investment in solar power 
generation. Please enjoy this moment of agreement among often contentious parties by 
approving the agreement that they have hammered out. 

     Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Haring-Smith 

 


